Stephanie Olexa, PhD September 16, 2009
2425 Butter Creek Rd
Quakertown, Pa. 18951
Phone: 610 392 8838
Email: solexa1776@aol.com

Mr. John Hanger

Secretary

Pennsyivania Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building, 16™ Floor

PO Box 2063

Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063

Dear Secretary Hanger:

This letter is to inform you that the Laboratory Accreditation Advisory Committee
recommends that the draft Chapter 252 reguiations be forwarded to the EQB for consideration
as final rulemaking.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need more information. Thank you in
advance for considering this recommendation.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Olexa, Ph.D.

Chair
PA DEP Laboratory Accreditation Advisory Committee



